
Sun City Center Amateur Radio Club
General Membership MeeƟng December 4, 2019

Board of Directors:
President, Richard Hillyer W2RWH                            Program Director
Vice President, Richard Wiczalkowski KD4WMR     Emergency Coordinator, Rick Sochon N1OV
Treasurer, Ed Blecher KD2LAU                                    StaƟon Trustee, Bob Goldberg WA4M
Secretary, Judy Wozniak K4WOZ

Richard Hillyer, President, called the meeƟng to order at 2:00 PM.  

Treasurer Report:  Ed reported that there are 75 members and the Treasury Balance is 
$4,390.87.
 
New Business:  Candidates running for posiƟons on the 2020 Board were allowed two minutes 
to speak about themselves.  The 34 members that were present voted and the results are as 
follows:  President:  Mr. Joel Bahl KQ0J
                Vice President:  Mr. Rick Sochon N1OV
                Secretary:  Judy Wozniak K4WOZ
                Treasurer:  Mr. Ed Blecher KD2LAU
                Program Director:  Mr. Jim Key KI4TMX
Mr. Joel Bahl made a proposal to appropriate $3,600 for replacement of the HF amplifier, 
conƟngent on applying for funding or grants.  The membership present voted unanimously to 
replace the HF amplifier.  The membership present also voted unanimously to pursue a new 
complete update of all equipment.  A task force will be formed at a later date.
Mr. Bob Goldberg stated that the club will again collect unwrapped, new toys for young and 
teenage boys and girls.  You may bring the toys to the SCCARC room Monday – Friday from 9:00
-11:00 AM before December 20, 2019.  Place them in the designated area in the room.  Mr. Bob
Goldberg will then bring them to Deputy Jeff Merry for distribuƟon.

Program:  Mr. Doug Gatchell K4DGG was to speak on DRATS but was unfortunately called away.

Thank you to the 34 members for aƩending this month’s meeƟng.

MeeƟng closed at 3:10 PM


